
Board	meeting	4-25-09	
	
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	Treasurer	Dorothy	Wheeler	at	6:20	p.m.	at	
Ward’s	Rafters	just	before	the	haflah.			In	attendance	were	Secretary	Renée	Arnold,	
Member-at-Large	Bob	McKeand	and	President	Amy	Bright	by	telephone.	
	
The	minutes	of	the	3-21-09	meeting	were	approved.	
	
The	treasurer’s	report	was	read	and	approved.			As	of	April	16,	2009	there	is	
$1,956.53.	
	
Since	the	April	21	meeting,	there	has	been	an	increase	in	membership	by	3.		Bob	
Mckeand	renewed	at	this	meeting	and	his	dues	have	not	yet	been	deposited.		
Dorothy	will	be	taking	new	applications	and	renewals	at	this	function.	
	
The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	6:55	p.m.	
	
Respectfully	submitted	by		
	
Secretary	Renée	Arnold	


